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  Which Week? 
This Week: Monday 24th June (Week 1) 

Next Week: Monday 1st July (Week 2) 

Sixth Sense 
Discovery 

Day: Tues 

With the key focus for this week being Tuesday’s 

UCAS Discovery Day event at the NEC, I just want-

ed to remind you of the seminar line-up at the 

event in order for you to identify something of in-

terest that are always well worth pausing to 

watch. 

The Q&A stage is in the back corner of the confer-

ence hall (again, I have included a map showing 

where each university is located on page 3 of the 

Sixth Sense). 

Key Information: 
• Meet outside Hall 12. 

• Time your journey to arrive by 9.15am. 

• Either bring lunch and drink with you or 

come equipped to purchase this at the ven-

ue. Please be aware of the additional ex-

pense or buying food and drink at a venue like this where they often, more expensive than usual. 

• In the event of an emergency, use the temporary TGAK mobile number of 07709711671 number to contact the Visit 

Leader, Mr Bowers during this time. 

With the departure with all but several BTEC stu-
dents finishing off their qualification, the baton 
now passes to you as Year 12 students in the final 
phase of the academic year to ‘push through to 
the end’ at a point where students may be 
‘tricked’ into slowing down for the summer.  
Every moment counts in Sixth Form, and with less 
than an academic year to go until you are in a simi-
lar position, having a attitude that shows you are 
ready to study in a responsible manner, every day 
at the Academy is the only way of demonstrating 
this respect towards yourself and your aspirations. 

National Online Safety: Sharing Kindness Online  

Last year, around one in five children of secondary school age in England and Wales admitted experi-

encing online bullying: most commonly being insulted or sworn at, or having hurtful messages sent 

about them. To a child who’s being bullied, the world can seem like a bleak, negative place – but just 

one kind word can be a ray of hope: a turning point that brightens someone’s day and resets their 

perspective. It also costs you nothing to do! 

In the guide on page 2, you'll find tips such as reaching out, thinking before commenting and recom-

mending fun things as a way of beating online bullying by replacing it with kindness. 

 

 

 
 

Friday 28th June  

Just a reminder that Friday is a staff training 

day. All students return Monday 1st July at 

8.30am. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lUVmEPIfGE2U9SflCX2T_Wy2X7gEM-JIj7mSfnH87U5UNzBMU001V1dJWENKMjlLUENWQjNZSVBZMi4u
https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/
https://www.instagram.com/tgakingshurst/





